
Hurricane Go Kart Club of WA Inc 
AGM Meeting  
November 16th 2019 
Incorporation No: A0610014J 
Meeting Declared Open 
 
Present 
 
Apologies 
Previous Minutes: AGM 
2018 

12.22pm 
 
Attendance recorded 
 
Hayden Patrizi, Tony Arambasic 
Moved:    Jess                                                    Seconded: Gus 

 
Presidents Report 
 
Treasurers Report 
 
2019 Committee Stand 
Down 

 
Verbal 
 
Verbal, Profit & Loss statements made available for members 
 
 

2020 Committee Elected President: Robert Bertram 
Vice President: Gavin Kennedy 
Secretary: Amy Sears 
Treasurer: Matt Galic 
Committee:  Troy Worboys, Gemma Worboys, Hayden Patrizi, Dan Currey, Tony 
Arambasic, Alan Wilks, Gary McKenzie, Angelo Venetis 
 
 

Agenda Items 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
General Business 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
AGM CLOSED 

1. Hurricane committee would like to increase the club day fees from 
January 2020. We have not had an increase for over 5 years and in that 
time we have had increases in insurance, electricity and most recently 
ambulance charge for our events during the year. Due to these increased 
costs we would like to raise the club day race fees by $5.00. 
 

Chris Guest asked could we increase to $10.00 the committee answered $5.00 at 
this stage was sufficient and we could look at it again at the AGM next year. 
 
All members voted in favour to increase race day fees by $5.00. 
 
 

1. The committee put forward to have no meeting in January.  
               All members were happy to start the season in February 2020. 
 

2. Chris Guest asked if there could be a 4SS junior endurance. If he could get 
together numbers and put a request into the committee to discuss and 
see if this can be organised for a date in 2020 at a club day. 

 
3. Toby Hobson anticlockwise racing in 2020. Will look at doing this towards 

the end of 2020 Oct/Nov club day. 
 

4. Dan Sprague doing different track short and long configurations at the 
same meeting also to be discussed for the 2020 season. 

 
12.52pm 
 

 

 


